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Naseby Parish Council meet on the first 

Thursday of each month (excluding 

January and August). All meetings are 

held at the Methodist Church, Gynwell, at 

7:00pm. 

Please check the monthly meeting 

agendas on the Parish Council website. 

All agendas and minutes can be accessed 

via www.naseby.org, including the parish 

notice board located on School Lane. 
 

CONTACT US: 

Josie Flavell  

Clerk to Naseby Parish Council 

E: clerk.nasebypc@outlook.com 

T: 07471 134 931 

 

 

Naseby News is our very own village  

newsletter paid for by Naseby Parish  

Council. All contributions of interesting  

village news, are gratefully received and 

thank you to those who provided articles  

for this edition. 

It costs as little as £7.50 to advertise  

your business. All funds received from  

advertising will go towards printing costs. 

Contact Josie Flavell, Parish Clerk, for  

more details  

tel: 07471 134931 or email:  

clerk.nasebypc@outlook.com 

 
A big THANK YOU goes out to Liz Capell and her helpers for  

delivering the ‘Naseby News’. If you are able to help our  

volunteer delivery team please contact the Parish Clerk. 

 

 

http://www.naseby.org/
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WHAT’S INSIDE: 
 

 

• West Northants Council 

Electoral Boundary 

Review 

• NEIGHBOURHOOD 

DEVELOPMENT PLAN 

– PUBLIC MEETING! 

• Christmas Tree Lighting 

• Speed Display Volunteer 

• Village Event Posters 

• Naseby C of E Primary 
Academy News 

• Parish Council Meetings 

• Naseby Women’s Institute 
Programme 2023/24 

• Diary / Event Dates 

• Naseby Open Coffee 
Mornings 

• Village Hall Update 

• Speed Indicator Volunteer 

• Northamptonshire School 
of Dance 

 

 

 

  

 

 



  

 

PARISH COUNCIL MEETINGS 
 
 
Please see the below for the list of dates for the forthcoming Parish Council 
meetings. 
 
These meetings are held on the first Thursday of every month with the 
exception of January and August. 
 
The meeting venue is the Methodist Chapel on Gynwell, with all meetings 
starting at 7:00pm.   
 
You are welcome to attend any meeting and make representations against 
items on the agenda. 
 

▪ 7th September 

▪ 5th October 

▪ 2nd November 

▪ 7th December 

▪ January 2024 – no meeting 

▪ 1st February 2024 

▪ 7th March 2024 

▪ 4th April 2024 

 
 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Naseby Parish Council currently has a vacancy for a member 

of the public to become a Parish Councillor. 

 

Do you have an interest in your local community, environment, 

transport, amenities, planning and housing issues, community 

events, as well as your local government finances and want to 

make a difference then please apply! 

 

You must be aged 18 years and over, eligible to vote and have 

lived or worked in the parish of Naseby for 12 months or more, 

or within 3 miles of the parish boundary. 

 

Apply to: clerk.nasebypc@outlook.com  

 

 

 

 

 

Are you passionate 
about local issues? 

mailto:clerk.nasebypc@outlook.com


 
  

WEST NORTHANTS COUNCIL 
ELECTORAL BOUNDARY REVIEW 
 

 
Following consultation on its initial proposals, the Local Government 
Boundary Commission for England has issued its final 
recommendations for West Northamptonshire. 
 
The recommendations include reducing the number of councillors 
from the current 93 (31 wards each with 3 councillors) down to 76 
within 35 new or adjusted wards. There will be 13 wards with 3 
councillors, 15 wards with 2 councillors and 7 with a single councillor. 
 
A new ‘Naseby’ electoral ward is being created stretching from 
Welford and Sibbertoft along the A5199 road to include Spratton. This 
ward is one of the single councillor wards with the number of electors 
assessed as 4,655 in 2022, rising to 4,699 in 2028. 
  
The remaining parts of the current 3 councillor Brixworth electoral 
ward will be split into two single councillor wards. A ‘Brixworth’ village 
ward and a ‘Rural North East’ ward stretching from Marston Trussell 
and East Farndon, along the A508 road corridor to Holcott and 
Hannington. 
 
Haselbech and Kelmarsh will be part of the new ‘Rural North East’ 
ward. 
 
West Northamptonshire Council have accepted the recommendations 
of the Boundary Commission and the proposals will now go before 
Parliament around October 2023, before being used for the next 
elections for West Northamptonshire Council in 2025. 
 
 

 

 



  

 

 

 

The map shows the three recommended single councillor electoral wards 
of ‘Naseby’, ‘Rural North East’ and ‘Brixworth’ 

 

Map showing the existing, large, 3 councillor Brixworth ward. 



DO YOU LIKE NASEBY’S CHRISTMAS TREE 
LIGHTING CEREMONY? 
 

I do hope so, and certainly lots and lots of you come to the church 
to see it.  But do you know how it is organised? Who gives 
permission for it? The people at the church.   When does the band 
start rehearsing? May.  When is the Tree ordered? August. Who 
pays for it all? The Parish Council. And there are lots and lots more 
questions and answers. 
 

Who oversees it all and keeps most of the equipment?  Well, it has to be said 
that since I thought of the idea about 14 years ago it has been me, and that is 
why I am writing this article.  
 

During the last 14 years, I have had help from dozens of wonderful people in 
the village, which is why the Ceremony has been such a success. I  have help 
with the tree, the lights, the service, the mince pies and biscuits, the wine,  
putting out the carol sheets and so on and so on. 
 

However, over the last couple of years, I have realised that the help only comes 
just before the event takes place. No one has been asked to get involved in the 
organisation of the whole event except me. I haven’t tried to exclude people; it 
is just how things have happened.  
 

Last year, I began to get worried. Suppose I wasn’t well enough to organise it? I 
have a 15-page file that reminds me of all the things to do - starting during 
August and ending with the super Countdown – 10, 9, 8, 7, 6, 5, 4, 3, 2, 1… 
LIGHTS!!!!!!!!! 
 

I have come to think that for the sake of the whole village, 2 or 3 other people 
should do some work with me from October. 
 

I have all the equipment up at my house.  The Band has already started 
rehearsing, and the Christmas Tree will have been ordered in August. It 
wouldn’t take long for a few of us to come together and find out how to get 
things organised for December. I am certainly not planning to step down this 
year, but I am keen to know that The Naseby Tree Lighting can go on without 
me. 
 

Do get in touch via the Village WhatsApp and help ensure the future of one of 
the village’s favourite annual events.  
 

Very many thanks in advance. Margaret 
 

 



  

 

 
 

 



 
  

EVENT DATES & INFORMATION 

 
September 

6th Sept – Naseby Coffee Morning – Methodist Church 10am 

7th Sept – Parish Council Meeting – Methodist Church at 7:00pm 

16th Sept – Foodie Market Daventry 10:30am – 3:00pm 

19th Sept – PUBLIC Meeting – Neighbourhood Development Plan – 
Methodist Church at 7:00pm 
 

October 

4th Oct – Naseby Coffee Morning – Methodist Church at 10am 

5th Oct  – Parish Council Meeting – Methodist Church at 7:00pm 

14th Oct – Kelmarsh Choir Proper 80’s Night – Village Hall 7-9:30pm 

15th Oct – All Saints Church CLEAN UP DAY at 10am 

16th May – Annual Parish Meeting – All Saints Church at 7:00pm 

 
November 

1st Nov – Naseby Coffee Morning – Methodist Church at 10am 

2nd Nov – Parish Council Meeting – Methodist Church at 7:00pm 
 

December 

3rd Dec – Tree Lighting Event at All Saints Church 4pm 

6th Dec – Naseby Coffee Morning – Methodist Church at 10am 

7th Dec – Parish Council Meeting – Methodist Church at 7:00pm 

10th Dec – All Saints Church CLEAN UP DAY at 2pm 

29th Dec – Sleeping Beauty at Village Hall 

30th Dec – Sleeping Beauty at Village Hall 
 

January 2024 

3rd Jan – Naseby Coffee Morning – Methodist Church at 10am 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

FIX MY STREET 
REPORTING HIGHWAYS FAULTS 
 
 
If you drive or walk or cycle you will come across potholes, particularly at 
this time of the year. 
 
It is simple to report highway faults on line using FixMyStreet 
(https://FixMyStreet.com).  Examples would be potholes, damaged street 
signs, missing or damaged kerbs etc.  
 
The on-screen instructions are easy to follow. Insertion of a post code or 
road name (High Street Naseby) brings up a map and a list of reports 
already made by other people, indicated by yellow circles on the map. 
The map can be moved around and enlarged to identify the precise spot 
of interest where you can place a ‘green pin’ fault marker.  
  
To report a pothole click ‘Roads’ on the list of faults and a subcategory 
appears on which ‘potholes / highway condition’ should be clicked. Ideally 
a photo should be added which shows the pothole (close up and wide 
view if possible). 
 
On the next screen a brief description should be inserted. You do NOT 
need to use a password but should provide an email address. Only click 
the small box If you don’t mind your name being publicly attached to your 
report. 
 
When you have submitted the report, you will receive an email with a copy 
of what you have input. If you are happy with the details, you are 
requested to confirm that you wish it to be submitted to West 
Northamptonshire Council Highways. 
 
You will then receive emails direct from West Northamptonshire Highways 
logging the report and in due course indicating what action, if any, they 
intend. 
 
Please note, that in Naseby Street lighting is the responsibility of the 
Parish Council and faults should be reported to the Clerk or any parish 
Councillor. 

 

 

https://fixmystreet.com/


 

 NASEBY BOOK EXCHANGE 
 

The Book Exchange was one year old on July 1st  
and has had a very good year.  
 
We have continued our policy of being open all the time with no 
problems. The big improvement has been the addition of a seat to go 
outside for resting, relaxing, and reading when the weather allows. 
This was funded, as the Book Exchange was, by the Kelmarsh 
Windfarm Community Benefit and was installed in May.  
 
The Visitor’s Book is always an interesting source of feedback for 
users of the Exchange and one recent comment was simply ‘We 
enjoyed sitting on the bench reading stories in the sunshine. Thank 
you xx’ which is just what this development was aiming for.  
The books have been well used and always kept very tidy.  
 
Donations to the shed have even made it as far as Guatemala where 
they were used by a local volunteer teaching English there.  
 
It's especially good to see that young people in the village use the 
Exchange and they also write in the Visitor’s Book. Recent comments 
have been; 
 
‘I really really, really love the books.’ 
‘I love all the books.’ 
‘Yarrrrr!!!!’  
 
Good work, Naseby! Please follow the Exchange on Facebook 
NasebyBookExchange or email us to become a volunteer 
nasebybookexchange@gmail.com.  
 
Damp weather is always a challenge with books but as long as the 
turnover keeps going and the books come and go regularly it doesn’t 
become too much of a problem, so keep borrowing and pass them on! 
Please feel free to take a book even if you don’t have one to leave as 
we have no shortage. It’s not a library, so users are welcome to keep 
books they like.  

Take a book, leave a book, keep a book, pass a book on… 
Naseby Book Exchange 

 
 

 

 

mailto:nasebybookexchange@gmail.com


  

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

NASEBY CHURCH OF ENGLAND 
PRIMARY ACADEMY 
 

An exciting new beginning 
As we end one academic year and prepare to begin another, we reflect on some of the 
wonderful events our school has enjoyed through 22/23. We enjoyed our first year as 
part of Pathfinder Trust, alongside 10 other local schools. Being a part of the Pathfinder 
Trust has benefitted the school in many ways; staff have been able to access training, 
support and career progression opportunities, Pathfinder have also provided 
improvements to our school site such as the long anticipated redesign of our school 
playground. Next year, we look forward to joining other schools in sports competitions 
and festivals, as part of the Trust. 
Inspiring learners 
In the summer terms, we have enjoyed exploring 2 whole school topics on ‘The Battle of 
Naseby’ & ‘Celebrating 180 Years of our school’.  
We were inspired by a visit from the Battle of Naseby Sealed Knot Association who came 
to talk to the children about the battle and gave much enjoyment through allowing the 
children to handle a range of battle artefacts. Our speaker – John, was ‘wowed’ by one 
pupil, Verity - who brought along an original sword from the battle! In June, our Years 5 
and 6 class were invited to visit the ‘Living Village’ which was set up to provide a view of 
what life was like in 1645 during the Battle of Naseby. The children were in awe of the 
weapons, artefacts, and interactions with the members of the Sealed Knot. We enjoyed 
being shown how to use weapons such as ‘Pikes’ and the demonstration of the guns used 
during the battle. The children would have happily spent all day taking in everything that 
they had set up for us and we look forward to our next visit. We would like to thank Steve 
Hanson for kindly organising the visit.  
Built in 1843, this year is the 180th Anniversary of our school and the children have been 
learning about the school’s history. We are extremely fortunate to have many original 
artefacts which date back to 1800’s. We would like to invite Naseby residents and anyone 
who has previously attended the school, to join us in celebrating our 180th Anniversary on 
Saturday 30th September. Further details will be found on posters and the village what’s 
app group, nearer the time. We hope you will be able to join us.    
Events 
I would like to say a heartfelt thanks to all the community who came to join us at the 
village hall for King’s Coronation celebrations on May 7th. It was a wonderful day, opened 
with a song written specially for the event ‘To the sound of Trumpet’s’ which was 
performed in front of packed village hall by some of our pupils who were brilliantly 
accompanied by Naseby Band Trumpeter  - Paul Parker. 
I would like to thank the Naseby School Association for helping to set up and run 
coronation themed activities through the day. The school would also like to thank Chris 
Bignall and the Village Hall Volunteers who kindly worked with us to help organise, set up 
and provide refreshments for the event. A great day was had all round and there was a 
great atmosphere with school & local community coming together to celebrate.  
 

 
 
 

 



  

 

Events  
In May, our year 3 & 4 children entered the Northamptonshire ‘Step by Step’ dance 
competition. Trained by Miss Holly from the Northamptonshire School of Dance, the 
children performed an American Smooth Jazz and Viennese Waltz Sequences in front of a 
packed audience at the Royal & Derngate Theatre. We were proud they came 5th out of 
14 other schools.  
In June, Years 5 and 6 visited Hartington Hall in Derbyshire for a 3 day residential trip. 
The children enjoyed participating in activities such as bouldering, rock climbing, 
abseiling, orienteering, and whizzing across a zip wire. As you can imagine, some of these 
activities looked a little bit scary, but all of the children were incredibly brave and tried 
their hardest to participate. The children were their usual polite and well-mannered 
selves, so much so that our coach driver arranged an additional visit for us on the way 
home to Cromford Mill to say ‘Thank You’ to the children. 
Through June & July we held ‘Taster sessions’ for our new starters in Reception class to 
welcome them into our school community. The highlight was a ‘Teddy bear’s picnic’ 
where pupils got to experience what it would be like in their new class whilst enjoying 
themed activities & a picnic together.  
As a Royal Shakespeare Ambassador school, Year 5 were invited to join a range of other 
schools to put on a performance of ‘The Tempest’. Each school had a section of the play 
to learn and to make their own. The children were absolutely incredible, they showed 
enthusiasm, passion and were keen to always adapt and improve their work to be the 
best it could be. Out of the 4 schools that attended, one of which included Year 9 
students, the Naseby actors were shining stars and stood out with their confidence when 
delivering their lines. We look forward to the opportunities that we will be involved in 
next year! 
In July, Years 5 and 6 put on 3 performances of ‘Naseby’s Got Talent’ as their end of year 
production. They worked extremely hard to learn their lines and were absolute 
superstars. We had a variety of performances; dog tricks, a magic show, dancing and 
much more. It was a fantastic way to wave off our Year 6 Leavers and wish them luck on 
their new adventures for September. 
In July, we held a service for our Year 6 leavers to wish them well in the next stage of 
their education and we also held an ‘Afternoon tea’ reunion for 2022 leavers.   We ended 
this academic year with a wonderful ‘Family Fun Day’ organised by the Naseby School 
Association which included great activities, parent picnics & a flash mob by the children.  
Upcoming events 
We would like to invite prospective new parents to attend any of our open days in the 
Autumn Term on;  Thursday 28th October, Wednesday 11th October, Tuesday 7th 
November & Wednesday 6th December  from 9.30 – 10.30. If you would like to book onto 
any of the open day please contact the school office on; 01604 740540 or email; 
bursar@naseby.pfschools.org.uk.  
On behalf of all the children, staff & governors at Naseby C of E, we would like to wish 
you & your families well and hope you will be able to join us to celebrate our 180th 
Anniversary at the end of September.  

Mrs Cook Head of School 
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NASEBY IN 2026 – A TARGET FOR 
SPECUATIVE HOUSING!!! 

 

Naseby will be at risk of speculative development from 2026 onwards unless 
a Neighbourhood Development Plan is put in place. 
 

Currently development in Naseby is governed by the Daventry Local Plan 
which was adopted in 2020 and was intended to cover the period up to 2029. 
This includes a Naseby Inset Map with a defined settlement boundary drawn 
tightly around the built up area of the village and within which only limited 
development is permitted. Residential development applications outside the 
settlement boundary would normally be refused planning permission. 
 

The Government requires all 
Planning Authorities to identify 
a supply of readily developable 
residential land equivalent to 5 
years’ worth of housebuilding 
in the council’s area. If the 
housing land availability figure 
falls below 5 years, developers 
are able to submit speculative 
planning applications with a 
reasonable chance of being 
successful. In April 2022 the 
Daventry Local Plan housing 
land availability figure was 7.5 
years, comfortably above 5 
years. 
 

Future West Northamptonshire Local Plan 
West Northants Council are currently preparing the next local plan which will 
cover the whole of its area for the period up to 2041. It will replace the three 
current local plans adopted by Northampton Borough, Daventry District and 
South Northamptonshire Councils, which cover the period up to 2029.  
The timetable for the new Local Plan envisages its adoption in March 2026, 
well before 2029. As soon as it is adopted development proposals within 
Naseby will be decided in accordance with the new Local Plan and a single 5 
year housing land supply figure will apply across the whole W.N. Council area. 
 
 
 
 

 

 



  

A shortfall in the single 5 year supply figure would lead to speculative 
housing sites and without a neighbourhood development plan Naseby would 
be a target in this region. Most of our adjoining parishes already have a 
neighbourhood plan or are well on the way to completing them. 
The 2022 housing land supply figures for South Northamptonshire area was 
6.9 years and for Northampton Borough area only 3.8 years, well below the 
critical 5 years. Figures for 2023 are not yet available. 
With the historic Northampton Borough problems of maintaining a 5 year 
supply it is easy to envisage any future shortfall being made up from rural 
areas within the West Northants area. 
The best way to resist future speculative planning applications in Naseby is 
to have an adopted Neighbourhood Development Plan.  
 

Neighbourhood Development Planning 
Only parish and town councils can initiate a neighbourhood plan, but a 
working group of residents is absolutely essential.  The process allows 
parishes to determine how much development and what type is needed, 
where it should be sited and which areas should be protected for 
environmental, historical or landscape reasons. 
The Parish Council has already resolved to commence a Neighbourhood Plan 
and intend to appoint an experienced planning consultant to assist the 
process. Government grants are available which should meet most of the 
costs involved. 
Neighbourhood plans were first introduced within the Localism Act of 2011. 
Prior to that, Naseby produced a ‘Village Design Guide’ which was adopted in 
2008 and will be a pretty good starting point for a neighbourhood plan. 

 

Public Meeting 
 

A public meeting is being held at the Methodist Chapel on Tuesday 19th 
September at 7.00 pm, at which a presentation on a Naseby Neighbourhood 
Development Plan will be made with a question and answer session.  Please 
come along and take part if you are concerned about the possibility of 
uncontrolled development within Naseby. 
 

WITHOUT RESIDENT PARTICIPATION, THE PARISH COUNCIL 
CAN NOT PRODUCE A NEIGHBOURHOOD  

DEVELOPMENT PLAN. 
 

 
 



 

 

 

NASEBY WOMEN’S INSTITUTE 
PROGRAMME 2023/24 
 

September 14 2023 
How to Make Your Scarves Work for You and Scarfe Swap  
Speaker: Lesley Clarke 
 

October 12 2023    
My Career as a Jeweller 
Speaker: Steff Suter 
 

November 9 2023 
What’s Your History? 
Speaker: Katrina Friess 
Another Way of Looking at Family History!  
 

December 14 2023 
Christmas ‘Sing- a- Long’ 
Leader: Rebecca Schneider 
Come along and sing!! 
 

January 11 2024 
Christmas Entertainment! 
Entertainer: David Tomkins 
‘Look out! He’s behind you!! 
 

February 8 2024 
The Teamwork Trust 
Speaker: Victoria Bell 
A local charity that works  
with and supports adults 
 

March 14 2024 
Ladies Who Make us Laugh! 
Speaker: John Wood 
Comedians both young and old who we will remember! 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 

       NASEBY WOMENS’ INSTITUTE 
              Monthly Meetings are held in 

       Naseby Methodist Chapel at 7.30pm  
       on the second Thursday of each month 

 

www.naseby. or 
Northamptonshire Federation Office 

WI House, 71 Park View 
Moulton, Northampton NN3 7UZ 

Tel: 01604 646055 
Email: admin@ncfwi.org.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SOCIAL ACTIVITIES 
 

May 18:  Visit to The Plant Man  
                 (6pm to 8pm) 
June 16:  Visit to Waterperry Gardens 
July:   ‘Pimms and Chat’ TBC 
August:   Kelmarsh Gardens TBC 
October:  Spalding Museum TBC 
January/ February: Winter Meal TBC 
 

▪ BOOK CLUB 
▪ LUNCH CLUB 
▪ WALKING GROUP 

             

 

http://www.naseby/
mailto:admin@ncfwi.org.uk


  

 



  

 

 

SPEED DISPLAY SIGN VOLUNTEER 
REQUIRED 
 

 
For years there have been complaints and concerns over vehicles 
speeding through the village. The Parish Council’s Speed Display 
Sign tries to tackle this by being regularly moved between different 
locations as a visual deterrent. 
 
Geoff Capel has been looking after the sign for 4 years but has now 
stepped down and we are looking for one or two volunteers who 
are concerned about speeding to take over the duties. 
 
Ideally the sign should be moved every 2 to 3 weeks between 6 
fixed points. It is powered by a small battery which requires regular 
recharging and swapping over with a spare battery plus some 
minor maintenance duties. 
 
We have been trying to find new volunteers for well over a year 
without success. If no one comes forward it is likely that the speed 
display unit will have to be retired.  
 
If you are concerned about speeding and can offer your assistance, 
please contact: 
 
Paul Reedman (07766 248439) 
  
Stephen Davies or Geoff Capel 

 

 

 

 

 



 
  

 



 
 
 
  

 



  

 



 
 
  

  

 



  

We meet every first Wednesday morning in the month in the 

Methodist Chur We meet every first Wednesday morning in the 

month in the Methodist Church on Church St, everyone is 

welcome and there are toys for our younger visitors. We serve 

delicious homemade cakes, hot and cold drinks and have 

recently started to welcome local small businesses selling and 

gifts. 

It's a great way to get out, meet old and new friends and enjoy 

good company whilst raising funds for both Naseby Churches, 

the Methodist Church and All Saints Parish Church. 

We are always looking for donations of yummy cakes or a hand 

setting up or packing away, so if you are able please join us! If 

you want to contact us for further information or offers of help 

please contact me on 07525842831. Any local small businesses 

who would like to sell goods at the coffee morning can also 

contact me. 

ch on Church St, everyone is welcome and there are toys for our 

younger visitors. We serve delicious homemade cakes, hot and 

cold drinks and have recently started to welcome local small 

businesses selling accessories, clothing and gifts. 

It's a great way to get out, meet old and new friends and enjoy 

good company whilst raising funds for both Naseby Churches, 

the Methodist Church and All Saints Parish Church. 

We are always looking for donations of yummy cakes or a hand 

setting up or packing away, so if you are able please join us! If 

Naseby Coffee Morning is back after a well-earned break for 
the summer on Wednesday 6th September! As usual, we meet 
up in the Methodist Church, corner of Gynwell and Church 
Street, on the first Wednesday of the month at 10am. 
Everyone is welcome to come along. Currently, we range in 
age from age 1 to over 90! 
 

We offer delicious homemade cakes, hot drinks, friendship 
and a good natter, all for the incredible price of £2.00! 
 

We are always looking for donations of cakes and a hand 
setting up, serving, and packing away, so please call Jasmin 
on 07525 842831 if you can donate either a cake or a hand. 
 

Proceeds are given to Naseby Churches, All Saints Church 
of England and Naseby methodist Chapel.  
If you are a local crafts person or have a locally based small 
business who would like to sell at one of our Coffee 
Mornings, give us a call!  
 

See you all soon! 
 

Jasmin, Ruth, Jenny, and the Coffee Morning Team 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

Forthcoming Dates 
 

▪ 6th September 

▪ 4th October 

▪ 1st November 

▪ 6th December 

▪ 3rd January 2024 

▪ 7th February 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 



 
  

 

 



 
  

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 



 
  

ALL SAINTS CHURCH CLEAN UP DAY! 
 
Sunday 15th October Churchyard Clear Up  
A volunteer clear up day is to take place with the aim of cutting 
back overgrown vegetation, weeding, clearing the path and 
overgrown graves, clearing drainage channels and general tidying. 
 
We will meet in the churchyard at 11.00 am. Please bring some 
tools (strimmers, rakes, shears, loppers, wheel barrow) and gloves 
with you. 
 
 
Saturday 10th December Church Clean  
A clean of the inside of the church is to take place dusting, 
hoovering and wiping down surfaces. 
 
Meet inside the church from 2.00 pm. Please bring dusters, 
dustpans, rubbers gloves and brushes etc. 

 

 



 



  

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
  

 

There is no such thing  
as a dog poo fairy! 

PICK IT UP! 
BAG IT AND BIN IT! 



 
 
  

 

 
 

 
 

We’re here for parents when they need us most  
because childhood can’t wait! 
 

Home-Start is a registered charity working in our local communities 
providing local support to families with young children who are vulnerable and 
isolated. We support children and families across Daventry and South Northants 
areas. We work in many villages, smaller and larger, as well as the three market 
towns. The isolation and vulnerabilities can be very significant in more dispersed 
rural communities.  and there are often fewer opportunities through other 
organisations and support to help the families and children.  
 

All families supported by Home-Start are experiencing difficult or stressful 
situations and have at least one child aged 5 years or under. The range of needs 
can vary significantly and often alongside the initial presenting issues at the time 
of referral there are other issues and difficulties for families and children that 
haven’t been shared or identified. The children and families we work with often 
face multiple disadvantages, for example: behavioural problems; emotional 
problems; learning difficulties; physical disability; postnatal depression; and 
bereavement.  Our services continued during the pandemic. We increasingly see 
financial uncertainly, debt and demand for foodbanks. We can support families to 
ensure their children are ready to start school – something especially important in 
the next few years, with limited or no socialising during lockdown. 
 

Support from Home-Start results in improved wellbeing, children doing better in 
school, improved mental health for parents, parents feeling supported – and 
feeling like they are better parents. We partner with public sector and other 
charitable organisations who support families. As well as our core home-visiting 
service, we run group programmes and provide tailored intensive support when 
needed. We are very locally based so our volunteers often enable families to 
access other local services and support such as debt advice, foodbanks, and health 
advice. This can be through practical support to make or attend the first 
appointment or giving parents the confidence to secure other help themselves.  
 

We work with families to build on their strengths and give them the support they 
tell us they need. Volunteers offer no judgement, they are compassionate and 
experienced, offering confidential support and help.  
 

With Home-Start support, both parents and their children grow in self-esteem 
and confidence. As a result, they are more likely to access training and 
employment opportunities that help them to achieve economic well-being and to 
boost the local economy.                                       Telephone number:  01327 353139 
                                                                  Email address: info@homestart-davsn.org.uk 
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NASEBY’S WHATSAPP GROUPS 
 

Naseby Village: great for asking for help, appeals, 
support, lost/found, donating or selling items, 
recommendations plus village or local events. 

Neighbourhood Watch: purely for alerts about village 
or local crime, concerns, scams or suspicious activity. 

GROUP RULES: Be kind and respectful. No bullying, politics, spam 
or controversial posts. Take conversations outside the group. 

Text: 07739 435744 stating which group you would like to join 

HOUSEHOLD WASTE RECYCLING CENTRES 

 

 

 

 

 BRIXWORTH 
Opening hours: 
Monday 10am to 6pm 
Tuesday Closed 
Wednesday Closed 
Thursday 10am to 6pm 
Friday  10am to 6pm 
Saturday 10am to 6pm 
Sunday  10am to 6pm 
  
Address: Scaldwell Rd, Brixworth, 
Northants, NN6 9YE (8 miles away)  
No appointment needed—site may 
close temporarily during the day to 
disperse queuing traffic obstructing 
the approach roads. Vehicles may 
be asked to return at a later time.  

 
 

 MARKET HARBOROUGH 
Opening hours: 
Monday 9am to 5pm 
Tuesday 9am to 5pm 
Wednesday 9am to 5pm 
Thursday Closed 
Friday  Closed 
Saturday 9am to 5pm 
Sunday  9am to 5pm 
  
Address: Riverside, Market Harboro, 
Leic, LE16 7PT (8 miles away) 
Appointment needed—Vehicles are 
only allowed access to the site with a 
pre-booked online appointment: 
www.leicestershire.gov.uk/popular-
now/book-a-waste-site-appointment  

 

 NASBEY HQ  
Opening hours:  
Monday 7am–7.30pm 
Tuesday 7am–7.30pm 
Wednesday 7am–7.30pm 
Thursday 7am–7.30pm 
Friday 7am–7.30pm 
Saturday 7am–7.30pm 
Sunday 9am–3pm 

 

 

 


